
‘A trail for all seasons’ photo competition open for entries! 

The Norfolk Trails team bring you their new photo competition for 2015 called ‘A trail 
for all seasons’.  The competition opened for entries just before the Easter holidays, 
and will run right through to 1 November 2015.  

Whether you’re a budding photographer or more experienced; whatever your age 
and your ability, capture a great shot and you could be in with a chance of winning 
the top prize of a £100 Cotswold voucher and your photo as a canvas print.  Plus, 
there is a special “under 16s” category with its own prizes so why not get the whole 
family involved?  

If you haven’t visited the Norfolk Trails yet, why not make this a reason to experience 
them… just don’t forget your camera so you can get creative. 

Do you live near a trail?  The opportunity could be closer than you think. 

For more information about the competition and how to enter go to 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/trailsphotocomp 

Contact the team at norfolktrails@norfolk.gov.uk. 

 

 


